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From: Elizabeth Ignoffo
To: Vanessa T. Sellers
Cc: Patrick Wright
Subject: RE: 3722 Eagle Avenue
Date: Wednesday, March 14, 2018 11:35:11 AM

Good morning Vanessa,
It appears from review of the drainage plan that the proposed structure walls lie out of the
setback.  No information is provided to indicate where the edge of the roof line will, with
reference to setbacks.  Will it extend beyond the structure walls?  Gutters and downspouts
are recommended for structures where the roof line encroaches into the setback. 
Depending on the type of structure constructed, gutters may be required by the Florida
Building Code.    
 
Please confirm the roof line (eaves) are included in the calculation for building coverage
determination.
 
Proposed drainage plan adequately addresses the water quality requirement to retain one-
inch of stormwater runoff onsite.  Proposed redevelopment of the site will produce
stormwater runoff similar to the previous single-family residential site.   No change in
quantity of stormwater runoff is anticipated between the previous residential development
and proposed residential development of the site.
 
Please feel free to contact me, if you have questions.
 
 
Respectfully,
Elizabeth
 
Elizabeth Ignoffo
Permit Engineer
City of Key West
P.O. Box 1409
Key West, FL  33041
305-809-3966
 
 
 
 
   
 
From: Vanessa T. Sellers 
Sent: Wednesday, March 14, 2018 10:35 AM
To: Elizabeth Ignoffo <eignoffo@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Cc: Patrick Wright <pwright@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: 3722 Eagle Avenue
 
Hi Elizabeth,
 
We have a variance request going before the Planning Board tomorrow evening, and there is a
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